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Comment Sheet 
 

Proposed Entrance Ramp from Mason-Montgomery Road  
to Southbound Interstate 71 

Public Open House – December 5, 2018 

 
Thank you for participating in today’s public open house for the proposed entrance ramp 
from Mason-Montgomery Road to southbound Interstate 71. Your comments and 
statements are important. Please use this form to present any written comments, 
statements, or information you have regarding the project and its impacts.  

The focus of this meeting is to provide a summary of planning and design work done to 
date, evaluating the proposed new entrance ramp, and to provide information on next 
steps.  Please use this space to elaborate on any of the questions, comments, or 
concerns you may have. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To receive project information, please provide your contact information below: 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip:  _____________________________ Email: ___________________________ 

Phone Number: ____________________________ 

Representing (organization, company, etc.): ______________________________________ 

 
Return the comment sheet to the comment table, email it to Dan.Corey@co.warren.oh.us, 
or mail it to the address below by January 5, 2019:  
 

Warren County Transportation Improvement District 
210 W. Main Street 

Lebanon, Ohio 45036 


